
At the March 21, 2018 meeting held at Stanton Middle School, the Kent City Schools 
Board of Education took the following action: 
 
COFFEE TALK PRESENTATION: 

• Heard a presentation from Stanton Intervention Specialist Stephon Bady about 
the ScootPad software now used in Stanton classrooms. 

 
SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT: 

• Superintendent George Joseph recognized Linda Robertson from Kent State 
University who presented a proclamation thanking the district for hosting ILEP 
teachers.  He also introduced KSU nursing professor Kimberly Williams, who 
briefed the Board on the mental health screening pilot program.  A special 
“Coffee and Conversation” meeting with the Superintendent to follow up on 
school safety discussion will be held on Monday, April 23, from 6 to 7:15 p.m. at 
the Kent Free Library.   
 

GENERAL BUSINESS 
• Presented a “Friend of Kent City Schools” award to Dr. Albert Green and his 

wife Sarah Kwan for their support of Stanton programming and partnership with 
Kent Displays. 

• Recognized KAPCO as the collaborative organization for the company’s support 
of Manufacturing Day tours for Stanton eighth graders. 

• Heard financial reports. 
• Accepted 2017 Tax Year Rates. 
• Approved OSBA policy updates. 
• Approved textbook adoptions. 
• Approved interdistrict service area contract. 
• Approved new budgets for Roosevelt Interact Club and ASL (American Sign 

Language) Club. 
• Approved agreement for College Credit Plus with The University of Akron. 
• Approved equipment purchase for CTE programs. 
• Approved addendum to therapy contract. 
• Approved addendum to contract with Harbor Education. 
• Approved getting quotes for E-rate equipment. 
• Approved field trips by Roosevelt students to Columbus for Teaching Professions 

trip, CADET student to Skills USA contest and DECA to national event. 
 
PERSONNEL ISSUES: 

• Approved re-appointment of administrators and appointment of aides, classified, 
substitutes and supplementals. 
 

MISCELLANEOUS 
• Accepted donations totaling $1,983.29. 


